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	 	 Thrive youth Corner

Once again I would like to thank everyone for your prayers and 
support as we continue to fight for the unborn in our city.  
Monday night, 30 citizens of Celina addressed City Council. 24 of 
them (80%) were strongly in favor of this Pro-Life legislation.  
Still the votes were 2 YEA and 4 NAY.  This is not a time to 
despair though.  One YES vote was absent so as it stands only 1 
other member needs to change their mind.  This on a Council 
where 6 of the 7 claim to be Pro-Life!  We need to pray for God’s 
intervention.  He can change hearts and circumstances to swing in 
His favor!  I like our odds!  Even if this legislation fails in the 3rd 
and final reading on Nov. 22, we can still create a voter initiative 
to put this issue on the ballot and let the people ultimately decide.  
Either path leads to an ultimate victory for life, and puts our little 
city on the map as a beacon of light and hope for Life and Liberty!  
Continue to pray for City Council and for the lives this will 
impact.

Sanctuary City Update
Pastor Jason

We are in the season of thankfulness right now.  We can never 
forget all that the Lord has done for us.  For the LORD is good; 
His mercy is everlasting And His faithfulness is to all generations.” 
- Psalm 100:5  We talk a lot about how God loves us, but I don’t 
know if we truly understand how He causes all things to work out 
for the good of those who love Him.” - Romans 8:28.  God is for 
you and cares about every detail of your life.  In this time, I 
believe that He is showing His faithfulness in many more ways 
than we could imagine.  I challenge you all to devote everyday this 
month and next to being thankful for God’s blessings.  Find 
something different every single day to thank Him for.  Will you 
accept the challenge?
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1 Corinthians 14:1 - Pursue love, and desire spiritual gifts, 
but especially that you may prophesy.  Paul is exhorting us to 
run after the goal of being able to prophesy.  This verse isn’t 
just for the leadership of the church, but for the layman in 
the church.  All of us need to desire this.  This year, we were 
blown away by the attendance at the conference! We had 
around 105 in attendance to learn how to hear from God!  
From everyone we spoke with, they were so blessed by this 
3-day prophetic conference.  You might be asking yourself, 
what to do next? Well, it’s time to put into use what you 
have learned.  It’s time to activate your gifts.  Our church is 
a safe environment for you to begin to stretch yourself.  Paul 
exhorted Timothy to stir up the gifts that were within him. 
One of the challenges we all face in life is the temptation to 
become complacent with what we have.  We are called to be 
rivers of living water, not pools of stagnation! God desires 
for His people to have a prophetic edge to all their words 
they speak! For those of you who didn’t attend, we will be 
making the video series available in the near future. If you 
received a prophetic word and would like to go over, please 
contact the office to set up a time to review your word. 

Getting to know you

Discipleship Classes

Discipleship 1: November 21,  5 - 7 pm

Discipleship 3: November 21, 28,  8:00 - 9:15 am 

Let me introduce you to Herb and Deb Muhlenkamp.  There is a 
good chance you would have already met this great couple as 
they are involved in many civic as well as community events.  
They just celebrated their 46th Wedding Anniversary this week!  
They have 3 adult children in 3 different states including as far as 
Oregon!   Between their kids, there are 7 grandchildren ranging 
from college age to 7 months old!   Herb comes from a family of 
13 chi ldren growing up in 
Coldwater on a dairy farm.   He 
earned an accounting degree from 
Wright State University Lake 
Campus and was interested in 
politics as well.  He currently owns 
his own accounting business, is the 
head accountant at a trucking 
company in Greenville, and is the 
fiscal officer for Hopewell Township.   Deb grew up in St. Henry 
and was the oldest of her parents' 5 children.   A cheerleader in 
high school, Deb made the National Honor Society and decided 
to work right after graduation.  She is currently a teacher aide at 
Grace Missionary’s Pre-School where she has been for the past 5 
years.

They live outside of Celina and have attended New Life since 
May 2018.   They like the worship and preaching at New Life a 
lot!   They appreciate the transparency the elders have had 
concerning current events and shepherding the flock.   This neat 
couple really enjoy camping, hiking trails, and all kinds of 
activities in nature.   They are prudent and practical, and enjoy 
spending time with their natural family as well as their spiritual 
family!  Get to know them as they are very enjoyable to talk to.


Pastor Justin
Dennis Cramer followup

Pastor JustinTom Sanford

$29

Join us for our New Life 
F a m i l y T h a n k s g i v i n g 
Lunch directly following 
o u r r e g u l a r S u n d a y 
service.  Please sign up in 
the foyer as to what you 

will be bringing.  There are many options available 
such as main dishes, sides, etc.  As usual, the 
church will provide the tableware and drinks.  All 
are encouraged to attend!

Thanksgiving Lunch

November 21

Save these dates for our next 
DSM conference that is 
available to all!  Pastor Gary 
will be leading this seminar so 
you won’t want to miss it!

Church

office

closed 
November 

24-26

January 20-22
November 24

December 7 

6:00 - 8:00 pm


Join us for our annual 
Christmas Party!  Bring 
a $ 5 g i f t f o r t h e 
exchange.  All are 
welcome to come and 
bring a friend!

Youth 
Bake 
Sale


December 5

We will be having our bake sale on 
this day before church as a silent 
auction like the last bake sale.  
Look for a sign up sheet in the foyer 
soon to let us know the items you 
are bringing.  Reminder that this 
fundraiser helps lower the cost of 
youth camps.
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